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Principal’s Message 
 

 
 

Dear families, 
 
Thank you kindergarten families for our “Berry Special” staff appreciation this week. It was so nice to enter the beautifully decorat-
ed staff lounge filled with treats for all.  You guys spoil us!! 
 
Global School Play Day is February 3.  This is a grassroots effort created by educators in support of unstructured playtime for stu-
dents around the world. Have your child bring anything they wish to play with to school on Thursday, February 3, 2022. The only 
restrictions: they must bring toys and these toys may NOT require batteries or electricity. No devices. Some items may be: board 
games, dolls, Legos, blocks, trucks, cars, racetracks, playing cards, empty cardboard boxes, markers, jigsaw puzzles, blankets (for 
forts), social games (charades, Pictionary, etc.). We recommend putting names on items when possible. Also, applying sunscreen 
and sending hats, sunglasses and/or outerwear for outdoor activities is highly recommended. Students will wear their grade level 
colored shirt with uniform bottoms and shoes. Finally, please don’t forget those refillable water bottles, our students need to stay 
hydrated.   PLAY! NO SCREENS - NO STRUCTURE - ALL DAY LONG #GSPD2022 
 
Mr. Devin is preparing a special picnic lunch and the APT will be providing Ice Cream for all students. 
There are a few slots on the sign up genius for supplies and set up/breakdown volunteers: https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/10c0544afae2ea5fd0-global 
 
SHIRT COLORS 
Kdg -  Red-Rojo                 4th- Blue-Azul 
1st -     Orange-Naranja     5th- Indigo-Indiga  
2nd-     Yellow-Amarillo     6th- Purple-Morado 
3rd  -     Green-Verdi 
 
Our new families will be accepting their seats at Freedom 7 by the end of the day today!  We are excited to welcome them this 
fall!   
 

ALL returning students should begin completing their registration forms found on our school website, located here. The deadline 
to return registration packets is TWOsday- 2/22/22.  All students with complete registration packets by 2/17/22 may participate in 
Tutus- Ties- and Tennis Shoes!  This means eligible students may join their TEACHERS and wear a TUTU or a TIE with mismatching 
tennis shoes with their uniform to school on 2/22/22.  
 
Have a great weekend- 
Kathy Lott  
 

COVID protocols: 

Hand sanitizing and washing will be part of the routine of the day 
~ All play will be outside ~ Students will remain solely with their 
grade level peers throughout the day ~ Masks are encouraged 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0544afae2ea5fd0-global
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0544afae2ea5fd0-global
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/18005




Hi Freedom 7 Families, 

Below you will see our current Mileage Club lap leaders for the month of January. I’m so 
proud of all the student’s effort and dedication to our Mileage Club this year. 

Coach Downie 

January Mileage Club Lap Leaders 
1st Grade 
1st Elizabeth E. (69 Laps) 

2nd Alex R. (60 Laps) 

3rd Erick H. (51 Laps) 

2nd Grade 
1st Advay S. (102 Laps) 

2nd Bowen B. (77 Laps) 

3rd Athan W. (67 Laps) 

3rd Grade 
1st Ivan E. (94 Laps) 

2nd Alessandra R. (70 Laps) 

3rd Harper R. (65 Laps) 

                    

*5 Laps=1 Mile  
 

4th Grade 

1st Ian V. (119 Laps)  

2nd Owen P./Landon W. (77 Laps) 

3rd Max R. (59 Laps) 

5th Grade                                  
1st Chase C. (148 Laps) 

2nd Joshua O. (109 Laps) 

3rd Mila M. (72 Laps)  

6th Grade 
1st Sadie V. (102 Laps) 

2nd Oliver P. (94 Laps) 

3rd Malone Y. (61 Laps)



Attention all 6th Grade Families!
“Tile Wall of Fame”

Since the 2010 class of sixth graders graduated from Freedom 7 Elementary School, each student has
created a design on paper which is then reproduced into a ceramic tile to be placed with all other
graduates on a wall in the school. It is now time for this group of 6th graders to complete their part of the
tradition.  Your student will design and create artwork which will be reproduced onto a ceramic tile. This is
our way of remembering them, and for them to leave a mark.

All artwork will be completed here at school during art time in class and include a self-portrait of your
artist. No work will be completed at home.

The final ceramic tile product will be created through Original Works, so you can expect a high-quality
product this company consistently delivers. Each student’s art will be reproduced on a high quality 6”x6”
tile. The cost of each tile is $14.00. Extra tiles can be purchased for your own keepsake. Order and
payment can be made once you are signed into your account on the APT website by 2/11. If you do not see
the tile order form on the APT website after logging in, check under "My Family Info" and be sure your
student is accurately listed as a 6th grader. The form will only appear for families with a current 6th
grade student.

To clarify, if you would like your artist’s work on the wall you would purchase one tile. If you would like to
have one on the wall here and a keepsake for your family you will purchase 1 plus the number of
keepsakes.

We look forward to adding to this tradition with the Freedom 7 class of 2022.

If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to me directly,
vanvuren.alexis@brevardschools.org.

Artfully, Lexie Van Vuren, Art Teacher

https://freedom7apt.membershiptoolkit.com/login?r=%2FOpen_Forms
mailto:vanvuren.alexis@brevardschools.org


                                      

Kindergarten               

Teegan J. -Mrs. Freeth

Rhett J. -Mrs. Huskins

Noah G.- Mrs. Mott

                                                                                 Fourth Grade

First Grade                                                        Prateik A.- Ms. Falcone

Charlotte S.-Mrs. Haring                          Cyrus B.-Mrs. Nardelli

Skylar S.-Mrs. Smith                                   Olivia S.- Ms. Schoon

Felicity B.-Mrs. Kirven                                              

Second Grade                                             Fifth Grade

Alek U.-Mrs. Curtis                                    Kevin M.- Mrs. Hughes

Athan W.-Ms. Firkel                                  Dennis V.- Mrs. Johnsey

Adelaide R.-Mrs. Rosati                          Keegan F.- Mrs. Wells

Third Grade                                                   Sixth Grade

Langley K.- Mrs. Cousins                          Maren S.- Mrs. Brennan

Bishop B.- Mrs. Evangelista                     Lily P.- Mrs. Owen

Lilly G.-Mrs. Robertson                            Madison A.- Mrs. Lally

Congratulations
 Winter 2021 

Amazing Ambassadors



    FREEDOM 7  ELEMENTARY    
ACTION AMBASSADORS

WINTER 2021



ADVOCACYLUCIE  M.  4TH GRADE







L IFESTYLE  CHOICES

JACOB T .  6TH GRADE MS.  LAU

SOCIAL  ENTREPRENEURSHIP

ATIA  C .  &  JACOB B .  

5TH GRADE



LIFESTYLE CHOICESMRS. WELL'S 5TH GRADE CLASSMRS. JOHNSEY'S 5TH GRADE CLASSMRS. HUGHES' 5TH GRADE CLASS


PARTICIPATION

DARREN R .  6TH GRADE

ISAAC B .  3RD GRADE

ETHAN W.-  2ND GRADE





Mission 

To serve every student with excellence as the standard. 

Vision 

Brevard Public Schools will serve our community and enhance students’ lives by delivering the highest quali-
ty education in a culture of dedication, collaboration, & learning. 

Chess Club 

 

Beginner class is full, but parents may fill 
out this form and be added to the wait list. 

We have slots available in the Advanced/
Intermediate class, so parents may fill out 
the form and we will get back to them if a 
slot is available. 

 

Please direct questions to Forrest-
er.Brenda@Brevardschools.org. 

Thank you.  

Brenda Forrester, 

Child Care Coordinator 

School Notifications 

 

BPS schools are no longer contact tracing for close con-
tacts.  If your child was in a classroom with someone 
who tested positive for COVID 19, we will notify you so 
you can be on the lookout for symptoms. These notifi-
cations will come home in their backpack.  We will no 
longer be emailing notifications. 

 

Please, continue to keep your child home if experienc-
ing symptoms.  If your child tests positive, please con-
tact the front office so that we may properly inform you 
of their quarantine timelines. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wuhZQT1V3xv14sKMoWjBcLh8SmwD4ubV/view?usp=sharing
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